
 

 
 
September 5, 2025: 10:00 a.m. 
 
Public Service Announcement: Update  
 

Millbrook Water Main Break – Boil Water Advisory Update 
 
The Boil Water Order is still in effect for the Village of Millbrook in the Township of 
Cavan Monaghan. Water coming from taps is currently untreated and unsafe. 
We are asking residents to refrain from using water beyond flushing toilets to support 
efforts to restore the full water system.   
 
A Potable water truck is available at the Cavan Monaghan Community Centre until 11 
p.m. tonight. Residents can fill their water jugs free of charge. This service will be in 
place until full water services are restored.  It is anticipated that services will not be 
restored for a few days. 
 
Crews are working around the clock to restore services. Ongoing updates will be 
provided on the Township website at: www.cavanmonaghan.net and through 
Township social media channels. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
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For more information please contact: Brigid Ayotte 
Communications Officer, Township of Cavan Monaghan 

705-930-0197 

http://www.cavanmonaghan.net/

